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I respectfully ask that you vote NO on HB 2025. We are a farming family in Tillamook 

County. The tax burden this would place on our family would strain our farm. We 

can’t set any of our prices, farmers are already suffering!The fuel costs here are one 

of the highest in the country. The payroll tax increase would hurt businesses again as 

did the overtime and pay increases. We are real people with kids and grandkids who 

work hard to create food for this state and country. I just want to encourage you all to 

think about the people of your state, the people who would have to pay these new 

taxes.  It’s money we work hard for just to be taken from us through new taxes with 

no real ACCOUNTABILITY.   


